CONTRACTORS, INC

To: Mr. William C. Summers Date: 01/21/19
1840 Wilbur Avenue
Vero Beach, FL 32960

Re: Proposed Residence — Pipe Piling
5637 E. Mercer Way
Mercer Island, WA

Dear Bill,

We understand that your engineer is planning on having approx. 20 — 25 each 4" dia.
pipe piles for the construction of your single-family residence at the above address on Mercer
Island. These piles will penetrate 15-20° deep through the loose and unstable soil on this steep
sloped site located on the West side of E Mercer Way. Versatile Drilling has over 35 years of
experience in drilling and driving piling in the metropolitan Seattle area, including many project

on Mercer Island.

We expect to use a hydraulic hammer mounted on a mini-excavator to complete this
work. Driving small diameter piling does not produce any significant amount of vibration. There
will, of course, be some noise generated by the pipe pile driving. This work should be completed
in 1-3 days, but noise levels will not exceed 85 decibels — the maximum allowed by the City of

Seattle standards.

Please advise me if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,
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